WILD DOG COMMUNIQUE 11



December 2014 Edition 2014/7



Seasons Greetings



We wish you all a very happy, safe and healthy holiday season and new year

As 2014 comes to a close, we would like to acknowledge and thank all who have contributed to the National Wild Dog Management Plan. It has been a very productive year, with the final development and signing off of the Plan and the commencement of its implementation. WoolProducers Australia are to be congratulated for initiating and driving this process and we very much recognise the hard work and drive of Michele Jackson and Jane Brownbill who organised and gained support from all of the stakeholders and achieved sign-off. In addition, we thank all members of the Project Steering Committee and Writing Group for

giving their time and effort in developing the plan as well as all the other stakeholders who were involved and in many cases, continue to play a crucial role in the Plan's implementation.

We look forward to continuing this work and kicking more goals (and no doubt a few behinds!!) in 2015.

Duncan Fraser, Chair on behalf of the Implementation Steering Committee



Project Contacts

Duncan Fraser

Chair, Implementation Steering Committee National Wild Dog Management Project

M: 0428 690 706 |

E: narringa@bigpond.com

Michele Jackson

Action Plan Implementation Manager National Wild Dog Management Project T: 02 9460 2696 | M: 0425 224 540

E: mjackson@allevents.com.au

PROJECT ADMINISTRATOR

Invasive Animals CRC | Building 22, University of Canberra, University Drive South, BRUCE ACT 2617

E: contact@invasiveanimals.com | W: www.invasiveanimals.com | 02 6201 2887

ABN 74 267 438 408